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Tenney Matthew

From: F W MILLER <sunriverquack@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 5:35 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

House Committee on Agriculture and National Resources 
Representative Brian Clem, Chair 
900 Court Street, NE 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
 
Chair Clem, 
 
The passage of HB4029 is wrong. The stakeholders in Central Oregon should be the group do determine the issue of 
bridges across the Deschutes River. They have addressed this matter and can work together to achieve a fair decision. 
The intervention of the legislature is unnecessary and is likely the work of individuals who do not want this local matter 
to be resolved locally. 
 
Please do not intervene in this matter. 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 


